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Nov 2, 2023 

 

Mayor Rochefort and Council 
25 Taillefer Road 
East Ferris 
 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

 

The Board of Directors of Seniors Villa East Ferris met last night and wished to express our appreciation to East Ferris 

Council for their continued support by providing a full property tax exemption on all of our properties for the duration of 

our funding agreements with DNSSAB.  This will free up funds as we prepare for an expected onslaught of asset renewal 

over the next few years. 

The cost of services for our facilities is increasing dramatically also, as we are certain you are aware.  We are constantly 

looking for ways to reduce expenses and receiving services in kind rather than funds to pay for them seems to be more 

achievable than outright funding. 

Snow removal, snow plowing and lawn maintenance are all services that the Municipality has staff capable of providing, 

yet may have a minimal affect on your own budget concerns. 

We would be grateful if Council could discuss these services again and consider where they can actively contribute more 

to the housing issues in East Ferris. 

 

Thank you for all you have done already. 

 

Donna Maitland  Philip Koning 
President   Vice President 
Seniors Villa East Ferris  Seniors Villa East Ferris 


